October 4, 2021, Mayville City Council

The Mayville City Council met for a Public Hearing on October 4% 2021, at 6:00 pm in the council chambers for the 2022 Final
Budget Hearing with Mayor Bensen presiding and the following Aldermen responding to call of the roll: Carr, Bohnsack,
O’Brien, Petersen. Absent: Gates, Moen. Also in attendance: Gail Olstad and Julie Christianson, Cassie Tostenson. No
Public were in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Bensen.

Olstad presented the changes to the preliminary 2022 budget that reduced it to a zero mill/dollar increase over 2021.

Review of 2021 Budget changes to methodology (Detail 2021 budget was provided for reference):

We are budgeting using city powers granted in the Home Rule Charter as previously approved by Council in 2020.
Levies certified to County Auditor for 2021 were: $468,355.04 / Mills of 114.57 / Mill Value of $4,088.11 for 2021.

2022 Budget:
Preliminary budget for 2022 from August was: $519,875.83 / Mills of 122.81 / Mill Value of $4233.06 for 2022

Levies were reduced to $468,355.03 / Mills of 110.64 for 2022 — a reduction of 3.92 mills. Final Budget due to County Auditor
by October 8%, 2021.

Petersen moved to approve the 2022 Final budget to pass the second reading of the following ordinance:

An Ordinance appropriating the sums of money necessary to defray the expenses and liabilities of the City of Mayville
for the period beginning January 1, 2022, and ending December 31, 2022.

O’Brien seconded that motion and upon a roll call vote the following voted: Yea: Carr, O’Brien, Bohnsack, Petersen; Nay: 0:
Absent: Moen, Gates.

Carr made the motion to adjourn this hearing. Bohnsack seconded the motion, motion was carried.

Mayor:
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